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General Institution 
 
 

BP 3950 NEWS MEDIA 
 
References: 
 
Members of the College community are encouraged to use the services provided by the 
Public Affairs Office for news releases regarding Palomar College to off-campus media. 
All members of the college community who receive media inquiries containing a request 
for an official statement by the District are encouraged to contact the Director of 
Communications, Marketing, and Public Affairs who serves as the Public Information 
Officer (PIO).  


